IMPORTANT NOTICE

Parents, Carers and community-minded people

First Steps playgroup AGM is being held on Wednesday 14th October 2020, 7.30pm (this will be a on-line virtual meeting) As a registered charity, if we don't have new committee members, **WE WILL CLOSE!!!**

Our current Treasurer, Secretary and fundraising committee members are stepping down from their roles at our AGM on 14th October, so these *URGENTLY* need to be replaced.

If the following roles are not filled at the AGM on Wednesday 14th October 2020, playgroup will be unable to open effective immediately as of Thursday 15th October;

Treasurer

Secretary

Fundraising Committee Member

Please take a photo of this and share it as widely as possible. This is not just for people directly involved with First Steps Playgroup. You do not have to have a child attending here to be involved. Its great experience for boosting your CV, filling time if you're working part-time or retired, and this community NEEDS First Steps Playgroup to provided local, affordable childcare.

The roles vary in degree but none of the roles take up masses of time, you would need to attend virtual committee meetings once a month.

These roles may sound daunting but all you really need is to care about First Steps. Anyone can be a Treasurer or Secretary, not just those with children that attend First Steps. Please spread the word, parents, grandparents, retirees, neighbours, community-minded individuals and anyone else you can think of that might be interested!!

First Steps Playgroup has been a huge part of the Barlestone community for 50 years!! Please help to ensure it is around for future generations.

If you are interested any of the roles please contact Alison on 01455 292083 or email firststeps@live.co.uk